
 

Monday August 18, 2025 
 
 
 

The DPW has finished the replacement of the culverts on Mountainview Dr and Glastionview 
Dr at both intersection of Daniels Rd. 
 
We also did a major repair of the sinkhole at the school and fire department parking lot. All of 
the repair and preparation gravel work for the final paving job. Beaudoin Paving did the top 
coat of paving. 
 
The week of August 18th the crew is working with the Cemetery Superintendent in the 
cemeteries and small jobs around town. 

 

 
 
 


